
 

 

 

 

LVRR Board Meeting 

September 22, 2010 

 

 

In attendance:  Jill Forsythe, Chris Garges,  Nancy Hofmann,  Brian Patterson,  Fred 

Reichenbach, Laurie Reinhart,  Mike Richardson,  Bob Shively 

 

Secretary's report was given and approved. 

 

Treasurer's report was presented and accepted.  Expenses include house insurance.  Emmaus 

scholarship checks have now been cashed.  Northeast Middle School check has been re-

issued. 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

1.  Labor Day picnic was a success.  About 25-35 people attended. 

2. The Prediction Run was held with pizza served afterward. 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

1.  A motion was made and passed to select new topics for the web site at each board 

meeting and designate a contributor.  John Hofmann will write a wrap up of the Lehigh 

Valley Zoo Run.  The web site has recently had 1300 unique hits.  Site is doing well. 

2. Board members will assist with race day events for South Mountain on November 14

th

. 

3. A motion was made and passed to purchase turkey certificates for the Parks Department 

employees.   

4. Carly Patterson and Chris Garges will be directing the Super Bowl 10K again this year.   

5. A question was raised regarding when LVRR purchased flak jackets and riot shields for 

the police department and exercise equipment for the Parkway.   

 

 

 

Next meeting:  October 20, 2010 

 

 


